
 

 

 

 

 

 

 Estes Park, Colorado  

Police Department Captain Recruitment 

March 2022 

 
The Estes Park Police Department is recruiting for a Captain who has the desire to become part 
of not only a progressive community-based police department, but a unique mountain 
community that values relationships and collaboration.   
 
To learn more about the position and apply, please visit the Town of Estes Park’s website: 
https://estespark.colorado.gov/jobs. 
 
Applicants should please submit application through NeoGov, and attach Cover Letter and 
Resume. This position is open until filled. First consideration will be given to applications 
received by March 28, 2022. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

For questions regarding this position please contact: 
Town of Estes Park Human Resources Department - HR@estes.org; 970.577.4775  

or  
Dr. Kimberly Miller, Kimberly Miller Consulting - Dr.Miller@KimberlyMillerConsulting.com; 

970.492.5037 
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